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October 26, 2012

W. Scott Liebert, Esq.

Law Office of W, Scott Liecbert
37 Walnut Street, Suite 200
Wellesley, Massachusetts 02481

Re: Michael Langan, M.D.. Compliance with Letter of Agreement

Dear Mr. Liebert,

Pursuant to your client’s October 8, 2008 Letter of Agreement, as modified on
February 1, 2012, Dr. Langan must comply with his Physician Health Services (“PHS™)
contract, including all requirements that PHS may make during the term of the LOA.

On October 19, 2012, PHS orally reported that Dr. Langan was not compliant
with his contract because he had repeatedly represented that he had been participating in
required peer support group meetings when, in fact, he had not attended. On October 23,
2012, PHS confirmed this report in a written letter, a copy of which is enclosed.

In light of this report, the Complaint Committee will be considering your client’s
compliance with his Letter of Agreement at its November 7, 2012 meeting,

Sincerely,
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Robert E. Harvey, J.D.
Physician Health and Compliance Manager
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